
The Week of 10-6-23

Dates to know

homework

What are we doing in class??

Our Class
Newsletter

We are trying a new math program this year from 
Eureka Math.  It is very similar to Engage NY with a 
few differences.  When your child brings home their 
math homework, you should notice that there is a 
page that explains the lesson and tells the family 
how to help their child with their homework.  

Oct 18 – Picture Retake Day
Oct 20 – Half Day/End of Marking 
Period 1
Oct 23 No School
Oct 31 – Halloween Parties  (details to 
come later)

Your child should  bring math homework every night except for Fridays and nights that we 
have a quiz or test.  They are also expected to read at home every night for at least 15 
minutes.  This is how they become better readers... by practicing reading at their level or 
challenging themselves by reading a little above their level.

In Math, we just wrapped up our first module on Place Value and had 
our first big test.  We begin our Multiplication and Division Module on 
Monday, October 9th!
In Language Arts, we are working on realistic fiction and expository 
text.  We will also be starting a persuasive writing unit this week in 
which we will be trying to sell a haunted house!  Should be a lot of fun 
for all!!
In Science, we just finished our Birth of Rocks unit and will be starting 
a Social Studies on Government in preparation for our field trip to 
the Capitol Building in December.....details to come soon on that one!
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